[image: image1.png]FivemiletowW®





St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
                 P1-7: Handball coaching
Thursday: P1-4 PE
                RSPB Big Bird Watch
   Planning meeting for 50th celebrations 7pm
Friday:     P5-7 PE
This week we started our ‘Mindful Mondays’. This is a ten minute mindfulness session to help us get our week off to a great start!
The RSPB will be in to conduct the Big Bird Watch with all pupils on Thursday. We ask that everyone brings in £1 to support the RSPB as their funding has been cut.

Our handball coach will return on Wednesday for 2 weeks, to finish last term’s coaching.

We ask that any remaining snack money (£6) is sent in ASAP. Water bottles should also be sent into school. 

A much needed boiler upgrade will commence this weekend in school. It is the worst time of the year for this to be carried out but we have no control over that, unfortunately. It will take 3-4 weeks for the work and we have been promised that disruption should be minimal. 

PE for P5-7 will take place on Wednesday & Friday this week.

P1-4 will have PE on Wednesday, as well as their normal Tuesday and Thursday, this week and next week only.

At this time of the year, P7 pupils will begin thinking about choices for September. St. Kevin’s Open Night will take place on Wednesday night at 7pm, with Mount Lourdes Open Night on Thursday at 7pm. Open Night in St. Ciaran’s will take place on 31st Jan. Representatives from the schools will come to St. Mary’s this week and next to talk to the pupils also. We always remember, it is about finding the school that is the right fit for each child. 

As we struggle to get through January, let’s look forward to our Dine and Dance on 23rd February! This is set to be a wonderful night. There will be a meeting on Thursday night at 7- everyone is welcome to come along and give their input into planning the night. 
Applications for Primary 1 can now be made online on www.eani.org.uk and this will remain open until the end of the month. Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.
Money sent in for dinner or other activities MUST be in a clearly marked envelope. 
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Leland Mc Cartan
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Aimee O’Driscoll
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

